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Prince George's County Public Schools (PGCPS), one of the nation's 20th largest school districts, has 201 schools and centers, more than 133,000 students and

nearly 20,000 employees. The school system serves a diverse student population from urban, suburban and rural communities located in the Washington, DC
suburbs. PGCPS is nationally recognized for college and career-readiness programs that provide students with unique learning opportunities, including dual

enrollment and language immersion.
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UPPER MARLBORO, MD – The Board of Education will meet in Executive Session on Tuesday, June 23 at 4 p.m. The meeting will be
held in the Executive Board Room of the Sasscer Administration Building, located at 14201 School Lane in Upper Marlboro, Maryland.

Executive Sessions are closed to the public.  
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